
Dear Sir, 

 

Following directives and mandate in respect of your over-due contract/inheritance fund claim valued at 

$25,356,000.00 USD (Twenty Five Million, Three Hundred and Fifty Six Thousand United States Dollars), I 

am delighted to inform you that your name was in the pay roll on the schedule of payment. As we tried to 

recall the information in the schedule of payment, we now understood you are yet to receive your fund. This 

made you to benefit from this new payment regime. Your name has been short listed among other 

contractors/beneficiaries whose fund has been over due for payment. 

 

Please you are advice to get back as soon as you receive this message for proper action as detailed above. 

Reconfirm your information such as your name – address and cell/phone number in your return reply. We urge 

your maximum co-operation as we are oblige to serve you better and to restore back lost hope to you. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mr. Azuma Attoh 

 

 


